GLENMORISTON MILLENNIUM HALL MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE MINUTES OF MEETING HELD ON THURSDAY, 17 JUNE 2010

The meeting was opened at 7 p.m.

Present: Agnes Bell, Cherry Duncan, Carol Hunter, Clare Levings, Christine MacDonald, Phil Mansell, Heather Smart, Pat Ungless and Barbara Withers

Apologies : Trish Archibald, Alan Draper, Errol Levings, Kirsteen MacKenzie and Hugh Watt

1. Minutes of Last Meeting Held on Thursday, 22 April 2010

Proposed by Phil Seconded by Agnes

2. Actions Arising from Previous Meeting

- Trolley. Phil has purchased.
- Bowling Club Awards. Still waiting to be put up on the wall.
- *Summer Bedding*. Agnes and Barbara have completed. It was reported that 2 tubs have been taken. Heather to put something in the Moriston Matters to the effect that there's a thief about.
- Heel Protectors. Carol passed these over to Cherry who will put them in the cupboard.

3. Secretary's Report

<u>Commercial Lets</u> – Maggies, General Election, 1 x Highland Council, 2 x NHS, 1 x NFU and Stewart Meikle Business Services.

<u>Local Lets</u> – 2 x Polymer Classes.

<u>Free Lets</u> – Bowls AGM, 2 x Kirk, Phil & Pat Night and Hall Committee.

Private – Dance (Margaret Hill).

Maggies. We had almost 1,000 people through on 1 May. Cherry had email on 4 May from Andrew Hastings thanking us all for our help. He said it was the best Maggies ever with £550,000 being raised. At times it was a bit fraught but we coped. We did run out of soup but between Jen's, Iain's and Cherry's freezers we managed to conjure up another 11 litres. There were some official Maggies' helpers who stayed to help which was good but meant that people Cherry had asked to help weren't needed at certain times.

Cobbs. Fraser asked to hire our crockery for a wedding as they didn't have enough. We charged £50 but he gave £100.

4. Treasurer's Report

Financial statement handed out to all present which was self explanatory.

5. Caretaker's Report

Septic tank has been emptied.

Burnt burner skirts. According to Cherry, Errol had informed her that the Gas Engineer hadn't seen anything like the damage caused to the skirts.

6. Any Other Business

- After a lengthy discussion, it was agreed that a new dishwasher would be purchased for the Hall. Phil and Clare to source. Errol to dispose of dishwasher donated by Hotel.
- Allocation of Keys. Clare to revise list of key holders.
- Pat had received a PAN membership renewal notification. The Committee agreed that membership would not be renewed.
- Pat and Phil would like to hold monthly 'ceilidh' nights. It was proposed that a Social Committee be formed to see how best to improve on future entertainment/social evenings.
- Pat has done the Hall website.
- Agnes to purchase new cutlery tray for kitchen drawer.
- Cherry said that the Craft Club is to reform as Craft Guild on a monthly basis with grant from Community Council.
- There had been a good response for helpers for Lite Bites.

7. Date of Next Meeting – Tuesday, 7 September at 7.30 p.m.

The meeting closed at 8.10 p.m.